
PNM 
2401 Aztec Road NE 
MS-Z110 
Albuquerque, NM 87107 
Fax 505 855-6320 
www.pnm.com 

June 11, 2007 

VIAFEDEX 

Mr. John Kieling 
Program Manager 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6313 

A personal commitment 
to New Mexico 

RE: PERSON GENERATING STATION, NMT 360010342, RCRA PART B POST-CLOSURE 
CARE PERMIT APPLICATION 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

Enclosed please find one copy of the RCRA Part B Post-Closure Care Permit application for the Public 
Service Company ofNew Mexico (PNM) Person Generating Station, NMT 360010342. A copy ofthis 
permit application has also been sent to Will Moats. 

This permit application is an early renewal of the current permit, which is scheduled to expire in August 
2010. You may recall that Mr. David Mayerson, formerly of your staff, discussed PNM's intent to submit 
an early permit renewal application with you in August 2006. 

Ifyou have any questions, please contact John Hale of my staff at (505) 241-2014. 

Sincerely, 

PIJ~ 
Matt Lavery 
Director, Participant Services 

Enclosure 

Cc: Will Moats 
NMED/HWB 
5500 San Antonio NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109 



.. 
LIBRARY COPY 

RCRA Part B Post-Closure Care 
Permit Application 
Person Generating Station 

June 2007 

Prepared for: 
PNM Resources 
240 1 Aztec NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87107 

Prepared by: 
Shaw Environmental, Inc. 
2400 Louisiana Blvd. NE 
AFC Building 5, Suite 300 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110 


